
wrathbone@flblaw.com

April 14, 2021

SENT VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL and ELECTRONIC MAIL (PDF)

City of Allentown
c/o Michael Hanlon, City Clerk
435 Hamilton Street, Room 510
Allentown, PA 18101
Email: Michael.Hanlon@AllentownPA.gov

RE: Section 108 Notice -- Zoning Map and Ordinance Amendment

Dear Mr. Hanlon:

As you know, our firm represents The Manhattan Building Company, Inc. in connection
with the above-referenced matter.  Pursuant to Section 108 of the Pennsylvania Municipalities
Planning Code, 53 PA. STAT. § 10108, we published notices of municipal action with the Morning
Call.  Enclosed is proof of publication of those notices for retention with City records.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  My direct
dial number is (610) 351-5217 and my email address is wrathbone@flblaw.com.

Very Truly Yours,

/s/ William Rathbone
William D.L.R. Rathbone, Esq.

Enclosures
Cc: Tawanna Whitehead, Deputy City Clerk (via email only)






